
FOR IMMEDIATE RELASE 

 

July 1, 2024 – OSKALOOSA, Iowa – Public invited to informational meeting regarding the 
US-63 to IA-23 – SE Connector Project.  

As part of the US-63 to IA-23 SE Connector project, Mahaska County and the City of 
Oskaloosa will hold a public information meeting on July 23rd to introduce the project to 
adjacent property owners and answer any questions regarding the project. 

In addition to the construction of a new roadway connecting US-63 to IA-23 on the 
southeast side of Oskaloosa, the project will also include the addition of turn lanes 
along US-63 and IA-23. Project construction is anticipated to begin in Spring 2025.  

The map below illustrates the preliminary location of the new connector.  

The meeting will take place from 5:30 – 6:30 pm at the Environmental Learning Center 
located at 2342 IA-92 Oskaloosa, IA 52577.  

 

 


